
DEADLINE:
APRIL 4,
2025

The Hillsboro Water Department is partnering with elementary
schools in our service area to create a water-themed calendar for
2026. K-6th grade students are invited to submit drawings
inspired by this year’s theme - Welcoming Willamette Water. The
Willamette Water Supply Program is almost ready to provide
Hillsboro residents with an additional water source. With water
from the Tualatin and Willamette Rivers, Hillsboro will be ready
for the future!

1. Mail a physical copy to: 
City of Hillsboro Water Department 
150 East Main St.
Third Floor 
Hillsboro, OR 97123

2. Email a scanned copy to:
Amy.Meaut@Hillsboro-Oregon.gov 

OR

To submit artwork:

Call for Student Art:
Help us create our 2026 Water
Conservation Calendar!
This year's theme:

Welcoming
Willamette Water

Artwork must:
Be in landscape format (11 x 8.5 inches)
Be created with marking pens, color
pencils, acrylic or poster paint, water
colors, or crayons.
Use minimal words, if any, and ensure
that they are large and legible.
Include the artist’s name, school, grade,
and teacher on the back of submission
or in email

For more information, scan the  QR code or visit our
website at Hillsboro-Oregon.gov/Conservation

Hillsboro School District does not endorse or sponsor the activities and/or
information contained in community flyers.

https://www.hillsboro-oregon.gov/our-city/departments/water/conservation-sustainability/learning-resources


Since 2005, local students have helped Hillsboro Water publish a Water Conservation
Calendar. Students are asked to create and submit artwork inspired by each year’s
unique calendar theme to encourage water-saving efforts throughout the
community.

Beginning in 2026, Hillsboro will incorporate water from the Willamette River into its
water supply system. To celebrate this exciting development, the theme of the 2026
calendar will be “Welcoming Willamette Water.” This new water source will help
ensure Hillsboro has a reliable supply to support the city’s ongoing growth and
provide redundancy in case of an emergency. Visit Hillsboro-Oregon.gov/Water or
OurReliableWater.org for more information about the Willamette Water Supply
System.

To submit student artwork, please email a scanned copy to Amy Meaut or mail a
physical copy to the City of Hillsboro Water Department, listed below. Artwork
must be submitted by Friday, April 4, 2025. We look forward to seeing artwork from
your students!

Amy Meaut
Project Specialist
Amy.Meaut@Hillsboro-Oregon.gov
503-615-6702

Hello Teachers!

Help create our 2026
Water Conservation
Calendar!

http://hillsboro-oregon.gov/Water
http://ourreliablewater.org/

